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Vermontville Bible Church                             
 

Pastor- Joe Benedict   

Email: jbbenedict5@gmail.com 

Cell# 269-832-3529 
 

 

                           Church Secretary: Sara Martin                              

Church Email:  

vermontvillebiblechurchoffice@gmail.com   
Church Phone (517) 726 – 0647    

Website: www.vermontvillebiblechurch.com 

250 N. Main St.  Vermontville MI 49096 

 

 

March 10, 2019 

Sunday Nights 5:30 – 7:45 PM 

For ages 7th – 12th grades 

September- May 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES & EVENTS !!! 
 

Regular WOL Meeting tonight 5:30 – 7:45 PM 
 

APRIL M.A.D. EVENT: We will be cleaning up after the 

Maple Syrup Festival on Sunday Evening April 28 

 

            “STRAIGHT STREET COFFEE HOUSE”  

                Serving Free coffee & other goodies!!!             
       

               Every Sunday Morning at VBC   
                Before and After Sunday School  

                   From 9:30-9:45 AM, 10:45-11:00 AM  
 

                            COME ENJOY A CUP OF COFFEE & FELLOWSHIP!! 

 

 

 
 

If we have to cancel services due to weather, we will post it 

on WOOD TV 8 in Grand Rapids, WCSG 91.3 FM.  You may also 

call the church, as the answering machine will tell you if 

services are cancelled and we will post it on the webpage. 

 

                

Mark your Calendars! 
Sunday, March 17th 

 

Registration at 2:30PM 
Races begin at 3:00 PM  

Three Divisions: 
1) Sparks & Cubbies (Preschool – 2nd grade) 

2. VBC Club (3rd – 6th grades) 
3) Open Division (7th-Adults) 

 

Men’s Basketball 
(For Ages 13 and up) 

This Saturday Morning 

beginning at 8:30 AM 

 
Semi-Annual Congregational Business Meeting will be 

Sunday, March 24
th

 at 7:15 PM following the evening service. All 

church members are encouraged to attend, 

but all church attendees are welcome to join us. 

 

 

Attention VBC Kids and Families…..  

We want your kids to be able to attend church 

camp this summer!  We have scholarships available 

to help with the cost of camp.  Please see a board 

member if you want to go and need a scholarship!!! 


